No. SML-SR-(57)-NAC &CA(337)/2022- H{vg
Office of the Deputy Commissioner,
Shimla, District Shimla, H.P.

Dated, Shimla-1 th 8% th June, 2022

To

y@[ (T)-cum-Project Director
NHAI PIU Shimla.

Subject:- Regarding Scheduled area in Shimla District.

Sir,
Please refer to your office letter No. 11013/03/2016/K-

D/Forest/PIU-SML/ 384 dated 20.05.2022 on the subject cited
above.

In this context, as per the notification No. C.0. 102 dated
21/11/1975 issued by the Ministry of Law, Justce and Company
Affairs of India the following areas of Himachal Pradesh have beén
declared as Scheduled Area :-

1. Lahaul and Spiti District.

2. Kinnaur District,

3. Pangi Tehsil (Now Sub Division) and Bharmour Sub-
Tehsil (Now Sub Division) in Chamba District.

Therefore, it is certified that there is no area which is

declared as Scheduled Area in Shimla District.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Commissioner,
L Shimla.



